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Comments: I think that upgrades to existing structures and approved development would be acceptable. I see no

reason to build a new lodge and housing in this area as it only deteriorates the quality of the this valley. The

beauty of the the Swan/Mission valley is that it is very wild and not full of people and tourist traps. I'd like to see

investment into wildlife crossings around the highway that kill numerous animals each year. I'd like to see the

Forest Service actually maintain trails that allow access into these mountains. I've spent considerable time up

here and this only is one more step closer to full blown development in this valley. At what point do we leave

some areas of this great state alone and quit trying to fill as many people into these areas as possible? A very

small amount of reseach would show that there is ample access to the beauty of this area without additional

development. If people need a 5 star resort to appreciate the wild spaces of Montana they can find that

experience elsewhere.


